
ANNUAL NOTIFICATION OF THE SWD DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM CROSS
CONNECTION CONTROL PROGRAM

Under 310 CMR 22.22 (3) (o), a Public Water Supplier (PWS) is responsible for annually notifying consumers of
water and local public officials of the requirements of the distribution system cross connection control program. The
SWD’s purpose in establishing a comprehensive distribution protection program is to prevent the contamination of
drinking water to the last free flowing outlet or consumer’s tap.

Please visit www.seekonkwaterdistrict.com for more information on the District’s cross connection control program.

http://www.seekonkwaterdistrict.com/

